
Happy New Yearé 

I am excited for another exciting and 

productive year for PPBA & our members. 

Concentration on more benefits for our 

members and increasing our membership 

is our number one priority. Our officers, 

board and committee chairmen have been 

working hard. We need your help! If every 

member would make a 2019 resolution to 

attend at least one meeting this year and 

volunteer for one committee, project or 

event. There is a long list of choices. Here 

are just a few to consider: 

¶ Advertising 

¶ Beautification 

¶ Membership Benefits & Increasing 

Membership 

¶ Economic Development 

¶ Scholarship Foundation 

¶ Legacy Community Foundation 

¶ Anchors of the Community 

¶ Visions of Cullen Park 

¶ Easter Egg Hunt 

¶ Point Place Days 

¶ Special Events 
 

If you are interested in getting involved in 

any of the above or want more information, 

let me know. I will put you in touch with the 

right person. Read the newsletter each 

month for information on what is going on 

and where help is needed. If you do not 

receive a PPBA Newsletter by the 2nd week 

of the month, contact me and I will be sure 

you get one. Newsletters are always 

available on our website ppbaonline.com . 

Another goal this year is to increase the use 

of our membership website. I hope we can 

increase the number of members to sign in 

to their account and update their personal 

and business information. Every member 

who has provided us with an email, has 

access to the Members-only portion of the 

website. This includes Paid, Life & Honorary 

Members. If you are receiving this 

newsletter by email, you have an 

account. A temporary password was 

issued to each account. Just click on Log 

In, put in your email address and then 

click on Forgot Password. Instructions on 

how to reset your password will be 

emailed to you. If you need help, contact 

2nd VP and Webmaster, Michael DeLong. 

He will help you out. You can register for 

meetings, make online payments for 

events, look up contact information of 

other members & businesses. Some 

businesses offer discounts to fellow 

PPBA Members. You can put that 

information on your personal business 

page. When other members are 

searching the site for services, they can 

see that you offer discounts. If you let us 

know you are offering a discount to 

members, we will advertise it in the 

newsletter and help you list information 

on the website. Visit 

ppba.wildapricot.org . 

A new benefit we added in 2018 is 

access to Health Care Insurance for you 

and your employees through a MEWA 

Paramount Health Care Plan (see flyer 

attached to this newsletter). An 

additional benefit to PPBA, is money we 

receive monthly for each policy opened 

through us. That money has to be used 

for advertising. Our plan is to use the 

advertising money to not only promote 

PPBA, our community & events, but to 

also promote & highlight our members 

and their businesses. If you have any 

ideas for advertising or to be on the 

committee to develop this endeavor, 

contact me. We will be kicking this off at 

our next Board Meeting on Wednesday, 

February 6th. You do not have to be on 

the board to attend a meeting. 
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I hope you all plan to attend our January PPBA Dinner Meeting on Wednesday, January 16th. This will also serve as the 

Installation Banquet for our 2019 officers and board for PPBA & our foundations. See the invite included in this newsletter. 

Regular dinner meeting pricing will apply. Free for Paid & Life Members and $10 for Honorary Members & Guests. We are 

working on a Special Banquet/Reception to honor Congresswoman Marcy Kaptur. She was honored this past year as the 

longest-serving female member in congress. She has done so much for our country, district, city and community. She is 

passionate about Lake Erie and clean waterways. Plans will be to include City/County officials and all of our community. We 

are working with the Congresswoman's office for some possible dates in March. 

Last I would like to apologize for getting the Newsletter out so late. We have a new Publicity Chairman, Joni Miller of Genesis 

of Point Place. I am excited to have Joni on board. Since she is quite new to PPBA, I offered to do the January newsletter as 

she gets acquainted. Looking forward for her to start with her own style with the February Newsletter. You can send items to 

ppbanewsletter@gmail.com She will have access to the account.  

As the saying goes, òthe best laid plans of mice and men often go awry.ó  I had the best intentionsñthe newsletter was almost 

completed and a technical glitch. Even though I backed it up throughout the process, it disappears. I had to start anew.  

Thank You to Michael DeLong for his assistance, proofing and sending out the newsletter. 

See you at the banquet, 

Joyce Ejhinger 

Point Place/Shoreland Parade planning meeting, Monday 

February 4, 2019 at 6:00 pm at Harbor Light Lodge, 3024-131st 

St. Please use the entrance in the rear of the building. Please 

bring your ideas. Looking forward to seeing all of you there. 

Thanks, 

Tom Stagner 

Presidentõs Letter, continued... 

2019 Point Place Shoreland Parade  

Visions of Cullen Park  

Indiana State line ending in downtown Toledo with 39 

stopovers, one being Cullen Park. This is a direct result 

of donations and the volunteer work of Visions.   

There are not enough words to express my thanks and 

gratitude to all the dedicated individuals who make 

things happen. 

Now on to the new year. Our goal is to review, regroup 

and get a timely handle on issues and matters past, 

present and future that need to be addressed. Every-

one is invited to be part of it. 

Till the next time, Vee Stader 

Happy 2019 everyone! 

Some highlights from the past year included visits from new 

leaders: Mayor Wade, Councilman Chris DeLaney, Parks Com-

missioner, Karen Wolkins Rainey, Parks Manager, Jodi Prude. 

April storms flooded the park, carrying the canoe/kayak docks 

out to the driveway, causing floats needing to be replaced. 

Members of the Glass City Crawlers Jeep owners, 28 strong, 

did a complete cleanup of the park including the ramps and 

docks and hauled it away. They also spread 2 loads of mulch 

on the pathways. 

There were 4 bass tournaments. 

Nor'Easters did two things.... They created a lot of washed up 

debris but also freed up log jams that were a problem on the 

causeway. 

Probably the most exciting development was the canoe/kayak 

Maumee River Water Trail by the Metroparks. It begins at the 
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Please pray for and support our fellow PPBA member, Jim Jacob. Jim is the founder & owner of J-Cups 
Pizza. Jim has always been a great supporter of PPBA, Friendship Park CC, area churches, schools and 
other groups. Please plan to attend or donateé  
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